TaHE HEARST CORPORATION
D39 BIGHTH AVENITE
NEW TORK 19, NEW WORIK

OFFICE OF
THE PRESIDENT

May 6th, 1949

Mr. Amon G. Larter, Publisher
Fort Worth Star-Telegram
Fort Worth, Texas
Dear Mr. Carter:
Many thanks for sending along to
Mr. Berlin, tear sheets from the Fort Worth Star-
Telegram and a copy of the brochure covering a dinner
in honor of the crew members of the "Lucky Lady II".
Mr. and Mrs. Berlin are in Europe and
will not return to this country until the middle of
June.

I will show this to Mr. Berlin upon

his return.




